
ORILLIAPOWER 

Telephone: (705) 326-7315 
Fax: (705) 326-0800 

BY COURIER 

October 26, 2016 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto ON 
M4P 1E4 

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation (Orillia Power) 
2017 IRM Distribution Rate Application - Board File No. EB-2016-0099 

Orillia Power wishes to withdraw its 2017 IRM Distribution Rate Application, Board File No. EB-
2016-0099. Orillia Power intends to file an Electricity Distribution Rate application (EDR) In the 
next few days to request approval or fixing of just and reasonable rates, specifically with respect 
to the disposition of Account 1568 LRAMVA balance and the implementation of year 2 of the 
new rate design for Residential customers, for the distribution of electricity as of May 1, 2017. 

Please contact the undersigned if you require more information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pauline Welsh 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

360 West 51. 5., P.O. Box 398, Oril ia ON L3V 6J9 
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